
From: Pete, Aaron 
Sent: 12/6/2013 1:40:23 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Declined: Meeting between General Hagan and PG&E's new Director of Safety 

Culture, Meri Issel 

Sorry Laura, the General will have to cancel out. He will be away until January 6th. 

Thank you, 
Aaron K. Pete 
Assistant to Brigadier General (CA) Jack Hagan 
Director of SED 
(415) 703-2179 

SB GT&S 0268957 


